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OBJ2016/2889/P 03/06/2016  18:18:03 Comments previously made in December 2015 re 2015/5846/P seem to have had no effect.   The 

proposed porch remains the same despite being a poor design.  The introduction of another vehicle 

crossover makes it ever more important to include planting a hedge and including soft landscaping in 

the front garden.

The application form says that the site is not seen from the public road which is incorrect.

The new bifold doors and windows as drawn on the proposed elevation drawing are entirely 

inappropriate for this Willett house.   On the form there is mention of white aluminium windows where 

the conservation guidelines for the area stress that windows should be timber, as are the originals.
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